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Craig, Sondra

From: SKristin Peters FSPA <kpeters@fspa.org>
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 10:20 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org
Subject: The Reach Center

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
  
Dear Lacrosse City Council, 
I am writing to let you know that I know the good work Scenic Bluffs Community Health Centers is doing in Lacrosse. I 
live in the neighborhood on 10th and support their petition to rezone the REACH center as they plan to renovate for 
dental services to meet the growing needs in the La Crosse community.  In 2023, they served close to 1,200 La 
Crosse County residents, demonstrating the need for our Health Center services in the community. Rezoning will 
allow Scenic Bluffs Health Center to provide much needed dental services and co-locate in a building with other 
partners that will offer services to meet legal, housing, and other services for our patients in one location.  
 
Thank you so much for hearing my voice! I appreciate your care for the residents in our community who are in need of 
these services. 
 
Kristin  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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